
By now LASA2010 preparations are in full swing.  We invite you to join 
us in Toronto for the congress from October 6th through October 9th of 
2010.  Below is important information regarding the congress.  We hope 
you can join us.      
  
Please note the following critical date regarding your participation: 
  
 May 15; Congress pre-registration deadline.  To take advantage of the 

reduced pre-registration fee, click here 
http://130.49.230.196/Registration2010/renewing/renewingmembers.
htm to renew your membership and preregister on line. 

Note that LASA does not refund conference preregistration 
payment if a registrant is unable to attend the Congress.  Please 
finalize your plans to attend the Congress before preregistering. 

  
Pre-Congress Program 
A Pre-Congress Program will take place on October 6 from 2:00pm – 
7:30pm at the Sheraton Toronto.  Three workshops and one symposium are 
open to the public; however the workshops require a one-time registration 
fee of US$10 to cover refreshments and material preparation.  The 
application deadline is June 7; the non-refundable registration fee is due at 
the time of registration.  Click here for more information and to apply for 
participation 
 http://lasa.international.pitt.edu/eng/congress/precongress_program.asp. 
  
Childcare 
LASA may be coordinating childcare for children from ages 6 months to 
12 years.  Services will be provided in the Sheraton Centre Toronto hotel 
for a fee which will be determined at a later date depending on demand.  
  
If you are interested in using the childcare services, please send an email 
including the age(s) of the child(ren) to lasacong@pitt.edu by May 31, 
2010. 
  
We look forward to seeing you in Toronto. 
Best regards, Your LASA Staff 
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